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Thank you to the entire staff of the Gilroy Unified School 

District for being part of the greatest team effort of my career.  I 

am so grateful that together we continue to strive to provide 

caring, compassionate education in the midst of the COVID-19 

pandemic.  Team GUSD continues to model flexibility and the 

importance of being a lifelong learner to our students and 

families. 

Together, we maintain a never-ending sense of optimism and 

an ever-abundant sense of humor.  Together, we have met and 

addressed the needs of some of our most vulnerable students 

so that they can attend school virtually with their classmates.  

We have also met and addressed the needs of so many 

families as they have struggled with technology challenges and 

other issues.  The last months have been excruciatingly difficult 

and challenging, but have we continued to provide the best 

programs and services that we possibly can for our students 

and families.


